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From: Jill Caverly
To: internet:pluthiger@ramc.net
Date: 11/18104 3:56PM
Subject: ACKNOWLEDGMENT: Receipt of Closure Plan - Lined Evaporation Ponds (SUA-1473)

Mr. Peter Luthiger, Manager
Radiation Safety and Environmental Affairs
Rio Algom Mining LLC
P.O. Box 218
Grants, NM 87020

SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF RECEIPT OF CLOSURE PLAN - LINED EVAPORATION PONDS
(TAC NO.: LU0070) SOURCE MATERIAL LICENSE SUA-1473 DOCKET 40-8905

Dear Mr. Luthiger:

We have received Rio Algom Mining LLC's Closure Plan - Lined Evaporation Ponds, Source Materials
License, SUA-1473. The letter, dated November 1, 2004, has been assigned Technical Assignment
Control Number LU0070. Please reference this number in any future correspondence associated with this
request.

Please note that the complete technical review may identify omissions in the submittal information or
technical issues that require additional information.

Based on our preliminary review and projection of current review schedules, we anticipate providing you a
Request for Additional Information by January 15, 2005. This date could change depending on the
findings of our technical review, urgent assignments, or other factors. We will promptly communicate any
significant changes to this schedule. I can be reached at (301) 415-6699 or by e-mail at isc1(nrc.cov.

Please note that on October 25, 2004, the NRC suspended public access to ADAMS, and initiated an
additional security review of publicly available documents to ensure that potentially sensitive information is
removed from the ADAMS database accessible through the NRC's web site. Interested members of the
public may obtain copies of the referenced documents for review and/or copying by contacting the Public
Document Room pending resumption of public access to ADAMS. The NRC Public Document Room is
located at NRC Headquarters in Rockville, MD, and can be contacted at 800-397-4209 or 301-415-4737
or pdranrc.gov."

Sincerely,

Jill S. Caverly, Project Manager
Fuel Cycle Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety
and Safeguards

Office of Nuclear Materials Safety
and Safeguards

Docket No. 40-8905
License No. SUA-1473

cc: Betty Garrett

CC: Betty Garrett
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